
Notes – CEDEN User Group Meeting

Date:   April 21, 2022 

Note: The meeting was recorded and is available on YouTube.

1. The listing cycle for the 2026 Integrated Report is currently open and ends October 21, 2022. The 
solicitation notice can be found on the Surface Water Quality Assessment website. The current 
cycle focuses on surface waterbodies such as rivers, streams, lakes, reservoirs, estuaries, lagoons, 
bays, and ocean waters in the following areas of California:

· The regions of the North Coast, Lahontan, and Colorado River Basin Regional Water 
Boards. 

· The San Joaquin River sub-area of the Central Valley Regional Water Board, which is 
defined as the San Joaquin River watershed and includes the mainstem of the San Joaquin 
River upstream of the legal boundary of the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta and all surface 
waters tributary to the mainstem.

2. The group continued the discussion on passive sampler entry. While the group had previously 
used mass of analyte per sorbent in the draft guidance document, one member reiterated that 
this unit is harder to provide because the lab reports results in mass of analyte per mass of 
sorbent. Further, labs developed specific methods for passive sampler analysis. Others didn’t 
think this was appropriate for liquid sorbents. Those with passive sampler analysis lab reports 
were encouraged to send examples to Jarma Bennett.

3. The next meeting is scheduled for May 19.

https://youtu.be/HJF1P18kBeA
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/water_quality_assessment/
mailto:jarma.bennett@waterboards.ca.gov?subject=Passive%20Sampler%20Entry
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